
From: Neal Hillyard
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ID
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:56:10 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am very concerned that this Bill to not require  ID when voting in local and state
elections is being considered. This flies in the face of any important event that requires
ID to prove who you are. You need to show ID to get a phone, open a bank account,
open a store account, enroll your children in school, etc , etc, etc... . Why would you
consider voting not as important as any of these other events?

Fraud is prevalent in our society and we need to prevent voter id being stolen and used
on multiple voting sites as happened at past elections. Please reconsider and look
forward not back on this issue.

Neal Hillyard
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